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Dear parents, carers and students, 

RE: Student Voice Survey 

Next week sees the rollout of our Student Survey 2023.   

We care a lot about what the students of Sherburn High School have to say and want to learn more 
about your thoughts about teaching, learning and school life.  We also want to know about your 
wellbeing and how we can help support you. Our goal is to make sure your voice is heard. and we’ll 
use the results to improve your experience in your school.  

To help us with this, we're working together with the Edurio survey platform who have created a 
Student Survey which will be completed by all students in STAR MAT schools.  Our plan is that 
student leaders across STAR MAT will then work together to help drive improvement in all our 
schools. 

On Wednesday 15th March students will receive an email from Edurio with a personalised link to a 
short survey. Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though the responses will be 
grouped on a school level. Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated.  

The rollout for completing the survey at Sherburn High School will be like this: 

Monday 13th March and Tuesday 
14th March 

Students will learn more about the Student Survey during 
period one 

Wednesday 15th March Survey emailed to all students. 
 

Students in Years 11 and 9 will complete the survey in 
school 
 

Students in Year 7 to complete the survey at home as part 
of their remote learning 

Thursday 16th March Students in Year 8 to complete the survey in school 

Friday 17th March Students in Year 10 to complete the survey in school  

*Arrangements for Post 16 
students 

Post 16 students are able to complete the survey at a time 
that is convenient to them 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please be in touch. We look forward to your feedback!  

Kind regards, 

 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 

 


